You're Invited To A Community Meeting

Theodore Judah Elementary School, Auditorium
3919 McKinley Boulevard, Sacramento, CA 95817

Date: April 30, 2013 (Tuesday)
Time: 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m,

The City of Sacramento Department of Utilities invites you to learn more about the City’s East
Sacramento Water Main Replacement project coming to your neighborhood.

The Utilities Project Manager will be available to answer questions about the project - its benefits and
its impacts to local neighborhoods and businesses.

As always, our goal is to provide city residents and businesses with safe, reliable and environmentally
sensitive water, sewer, drainage, and flood control services. Thank you for your cooperation and
patience.

"Extraordinary Service Every Day"
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